
ASHLAND BUDGET COMMITTEE 
JANUARY 31, 2015 

 
Members Present: Ruell, Toth, Badger, Cilley, Coleman, DeWolfe, and 
       alternate Newton 
 
Members Excused:  Lamos 
 
Members Absent: Scarano 
 
The meeting was called to order in the school gymnasium soon after the end 
of the Town Deliberative Session.  
 
The Deliberative Session had voted to amend Article 9, changing the amount 
to be appropriated to the Police Department Capital Reserve Fund from the 
original proposal of $20,000, previously approved by the Budget Committee 
on a vote of 7 to 1, to the new amount of $30,000. The Committee therefore 
voted again on the article, with four (4) in favor of the revised article and two 
(2) opposed to the revised article. 
 
The meeting was then promptly adjourned.  
 
 
         David Ruell, Chairman 

 


